Dear Friends,
 
We are very happy to share with you that Ajay is on the road to total recovery.
 
The first phase of his rehabilitation program focused on post operative care in which his hip, knee and ankle were targeted to improve joint mobility.  This was achieved satisfactorily and the Physiotherapist moved on to the second phase.
 
The second phase concentrated on improving stability through exercises   (to build balance and strength) by   targeting on the development of his trunk, pelvis and lower limbs for balance.  His hip, knee and ankle muscles were targeted through exercises to build up his strength.
 
These  exercise would enable him to stand and walk with support for a minimum duration which has since been achieved.
 
He is now able to stand and walk without support for a minimum duration. 
 
To aid in this process of recovery we have been using rehabilitation appliances like gaiters, walking frame and rollator.  His parents have been provided with a rollator walker for his home based training.
 
After the summer vacation we will move into the third phase of rehabilitation.
 
We thank each one of you who has has so willingly sponsored Ajay's treatment.  We are sure, you are happy with his improvement.  Yes, all this is possible because of  your continued support for the differently abled children that we are able to achieve our mission.
 
Kind regards,
 
Rosie
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